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                                                                                                                        17th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are very excited to offer EYFS their first Forest School sessions. The sessions 

will be as follows: RMP session will be on Wednesday 23rd October and REB session 

will be on Thursday 24th October. 

Clothing 

To allow the pupils to participate fully the correct clothing is essential for Forest 

School. Please make sure these are old clothes as we do not intend to stay clean! 

 

All our children need: 

 

 Wellingtons or sturdy walking boots 

 Long trousers and a long sleeved top 

 Jumper or Sweatshirt 

 Waterproof coat and trousers – if you have them 

 Hat, gloves and thick socks  

 

(If you have any concerns about the kit list please speak to the office in confidence) 

 

Children should come to school wearing their Forest school clothes. If you have 

any questions about Forest School, please speak to Miss Blythman or Miss Perkins. 
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